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Field Address:
Block 2 Lot 14 Nevada St.
Timog Park Homes
Angeles City, 2009
Philippines
Tel # 011 63 923 938 0202

011 63 933 715 0831
Email:
thewoodlevmission@hotmail.com

Support Address:

Baptist International Outreach
1136 Romans Road

PO Box 587

Jefferson City, TN

37760

Prayer Requests:

Souls for our Labor

Growth of our new converts
Deaf school

Additional Support

Funds for Property

Goals:

Evangelism

Church Planting
Training National Pastors
Deaf School & Church
Bible Institute

Pastor Aman and Greg
at the hospital

Greg and me
at the hospital

Comnerstone Baptist Church
with Nelson, Emmanuel and
Winston

Pl EFASE PRAY FOR TN

WOODLEYS

The Woodley Family

Missionaries to the Philippines

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,

How amazing is the plan of our almighty Father to whom be all glory! In Revelation 21:5, we read
our Savior’s words. “Behold. | make all things new.” The Holy Bible gives 145 references to NEW
things, including the new birth, new covenant, the promise of a new name. and the coming of “New
Heavens and a New Earth...” (11 Peter 3:13). These Scriptural verses speak of a future time when
Christ will reign as King. Yet even at the beginning of the 21* century. we see God working in new
and exciting ways. Our family has witnessed God work in mysterious and wonderful ways in the
lives of the Filipino people in the Philippines.

Carol and I have been on furlough for six months and the Lord has given us so many opportunities
to share His Word even here in America. We have been involved in tract distribution and one on
one witnessing. Last month, my Pastor, Tommy Aman and [ had the opportunity to visit a
gentleman at Southern Regional hospital here in Georgia. Afier presenting the gospel to him. Greg
Ward put his faith and trust in the Lord Jesus Christ. Glory to God!!! Two weeks after his release
from the hospital, he came to church and enjoyed the fellowship of believers. Praise the Lord for
the safety and security in the body of Christ.

We are wrapping up the first part of our furlough and will return to the Philippines next week. It
has taken us to the Midwest and several Southern States reporting to our supporting churches and
having the opportunity to present our ministry to new churches. It is always a blessing to see and
have a blessed time of fellowship with old friends. We will look forward to the second part of our
furlough in the fall when we can once again visit other supporting churches and present our ministry
to new churches as well.

Lastly, our dear staff and workers are doing a wonderful job continuing the Lord’s work in the
Philippines. Prior to our furlough. I had the privilege of teaching and training Nelson, Emmanuel
and Winston, all three deaf teachers. Each take turns in teaching Sunday School class and preaching
the Worship Service. It is a blessing to witness these three young men equipped, enabled, and
empowered to minister to the saints of Cornerstone Baptist Church in Mabalacat, Pampanga and
Cornerstone Baptist Deaf Academy in Bamban, Tarlac. Please continue to pray for good health and
travel mercies. We also ask that you continue to pray for our two sons, Christopher and Emmanuel.
We appreciate your prayers and faithful support to our ministry in the Philippines. May the Lord
abundantly bless you.

In His Service,

Chris Woodley

Note: Please make check donations payable to BIO and designate Chris Woodley or Deaf School
Philippines. Thank you.
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